
Westport Youth 
Commission 

Memo 
To: Town Clerk 

From: Kevin Godburn 

cc: Elaine Daignault, Margaret Pinheiro 

Date: 4/8/20 

Re: Westport Youth Commission Meeting Cancelation for 4/16/20 

Dear Westport Town Clerk, 

The Westport Youth Commission scheduled for April 16, 2020 has been cancelled in 
light of the current environment surrounding COVID-19 precautions.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Best, 

Kevin 


